
From: Bueno, Lizbeth
Cc: Tackett, Deborah; Seiberling, James; Kallergis, Nick; Fons, Monique; Gonzalez, Jessica
Bcc: Barry Klein; Kirk Paskal; Laura Weinstein; Nancy Liebman; Ray Breslin; Rick Lopez; Stuart Reed
Subject: FW: Videos of 20th Street - HPB Application 21-0481- 1901 Collins Ave
Date: Friday, May 6, 2022 12:25:00 PM

Hello Bcc’d Board members and Staff,
 
Please see below public comment and linked videos of HPB21-0481 1901 Collins Ave.
 
Thank you,
 
 

MIAMIBEACH
Lizbeth Bueno, Office Associate V
PLANNING DEPARTMENT
1700 Convention Center Drive, Miami Beach, FL 33139
Tel: 305.673.7000 ext. 26562  www.miamibeachfl.gov
 
We are committed to providing excellent public service and safety to all who live, work and play in our vibrant, tropical, historic
community.
It's easy being Green!  Please consider our environment before printing this email.
 
 

From: Matthew McConnell <matthew@dickmanlawfirm.org> 
Sent: Friday, May 6, 2022 12:21 PM
To: Bueno, Lizbeth <LizbethBueno@miamibeachfl.gov>
Cc: Andrew Dickman <andrew@dickmanlawfirm.org>; Sharon Linsner
<sharon@dickmanlawfirm.org>; Tackett, Deborah <DeborahTackett@miamibeachfl.gov>; Gonzalez,
Jessica <JessicaGonzalez@miamibeachfl.gov>; Fons, Monique <MoniqueFons@miamibeachfl.gov>
Subject: Videos of 20th Street - HPB Application 21-0481- 1901 Collins Ave
 

[ THIS MESSAGE COMES FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL - USE CAUTION WHEN REPLYING AND
OPENING LINKS OR ATTACHMENTS ]

Lizbeth,
 
See email below being sent on behalf of Andrew Dickman. Please forward it to all HPB board
members. Let me know if you have any issues with the link.
 
Dear Historic Preservation Board Members,
 
Please find a link below that contains videos from 2014, 2015, 2016, and May 6, 2022 .  The videos

from 2014-2016 illustrate the heavy congestion and chaos within the 100 block of 20th Street when
The Shore Club was open.  The most recent video from May 6, 2022, shows the traffic in that same

block on 20th Street while The Shore Club is closed. 
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It is reasonable to believe that traffic in that area will be at least as congested, if not more, once The

Shore Club is re-opened.  20th Street will be in disarray and over-crowded with deliveries, garbage

trucks, residents, visitors, and beach goers utilizing 20th Street as a public beach access, which also
causes great concern for the safety of those in that area.  Specifically, response times for emergency
services.
 
Additionally, there is a still photo of the area where The Townhouse keeps their dumpsters.  The wall
has been built along the property line, with The Shore Club property to the left of the wall.  Another
concern is where The Shore Club will place their dumpsters as there appears to be limited space.
 
Dropbox link:

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/ceoh1ln67jk375n/AAAD5XN3lkxPfNQQkWdDc7MVa?dl=0
 
Thank you.
Andrew
___________________________
 
Andrew Dickman
DICKMAN LAW FIRM
www.dickmanlawfirm.org
(239) 434-0840
 
CONFIDENTIAL: The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and
confidential information.  It is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above.
If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,
dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited.
If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and
destroy all copies of the original message.
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